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17th October 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Our school have been notified late this afternoon that no bus will be available tomorrow. The 
EA transport department are responsible for providing transport to all children if they live two 
miles from our school. We are extremely disappointed with the way this has been dealt with 
and I have expressed my concerns with the EA transport department. There has been limited 
communication with the school from the EA transport department and I will continue to do 
all I can to rectify this issue. If you have any queries, please contact the EA transport 
department directly. 
 

Transport-Ballymena@eani.org.uk  

Telephone: 028 9598 5959 

 
For your convenience, your child can attend the breakfast club from 8.00am free of charge 
in the interim.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 

Martin Meehan 

 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 

 

St Mary’s Primary School, Greenlough 
220 Mayogall Road, Portglenone, Co Antrim, BT44 8NN 

Tel: 02825821066 Fax: 02825822039 
Email: mmeehan763@c2kni.net 

Principal: Mr. M Meehan 
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